

Dear Kindergarten Friends,

I hope you're having a wonderful summer and you're looking forward to school starting soon. I'm so excited that I get to be your teacher this year and I can't wait to meet you! We're going to have a great year full of fun and learning.

You'll find all the supplies on the Kindergarten Supply List on Sunnymead's website. In addition to the Kindergarten list, if you're able to also bring a roll of paper towels and/or a container of hand wipes, they would be greatly appreciated!

For the first day of school, Wednesday, September 8, you will need:

- A backpack (please attach a label with your name and mine)
- A healthy snack and drink
- A smile for your teacher!

Enjoy the rest of your summer but get ready to learn new things, make new friends, and have an amazing Kindergarten year!!!

Fondly, Miss Ray

